

## Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPOH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

17th June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to have been invited to our first Singing Festival at Watford School for Music on Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> June 2022 from 10.30am to 11.30am. As the festival is funded by the Hertfordshire Music Service payment is not required.

We will be travelling to The Clarendon Muse, Watford School of Music on foot, leaving Holywell at 9:30am and returning by 12.30pm. We would like some parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip, please speak to me and we will confirm if your help is required (please do not make plans to accompany us on the trip until you have received confirmation that your help is required).

Children will be required to wear Summer school uniform with sensible and comfortable shoes for walking. Depending on weather, children will need to bring a waterproof coat or jacket and sunhats. The children will be provided with a piece of fruit for snack time; we will be back to school for lunch. All children must have a labelled water bottle and a small backpack to carry it in.

We require consent to take the children on the trip, children without consent will not be able to accompany us. I would be grateful if you could complete the slip below and return it to me by Tuesday 21st June.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Lazar Class teacher

Singing Festival at Watford School for Music - Tuesday 28th June 2022













